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27t January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

| am writing to inform you we have had positive cases of COVID-19 within the Sandy Hill
Academy community. We expect more cases will follow but we will only contact you again
if the number of cases rises to a level where we may need to take extra precautionary steps.

For now, all classes continue to remain open until requested otherwise by Public Health.

Should your child(ren) be deemed a close contact, you will be contacted by NHS Test and
Trace who will provide you with appropriate instructions and advice.

So our Health & Safety team can continue to monitor COVID-19 rates across the Trust for the
spring term, a positive test result within your household should still be reported ASAP to your
child(ren)’s school via telephone or email (only during term time/school opening hours).

We appreciate you will be understandably anxious but please be reassured our schools
remain vigilant and alert to the ongoing threat of COVID-19 infection with full COVID19 risk
assessments and rigorous hygiene procedures in place.

For further guidance, and to stay fully up-to-date with current regulations, please visit the
Aspire COVID-19 information page at

Yours faithfully

V Bragyg

Mrs V Bragg
Aspire CEO
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